
Homeschooling Support Group + Wisconsin Parents Association = 
Strong Homeschooling Families!

Being a member of support group means having opportunities to build local relationships, share ideas, and get 
day-to-day support.  Being a member of Wisconsin Parents Association means supporting an organization 
committed to watching legislation and protecting our hard-won homeschooling freedoms.  WPA is a grassroots 
organization dedicated to protecting the good Wisconsin homeschooling laws that allow each family to educate 
their own children according to their principles and beliefs.

When families join WPA or renew their membership through a local support group, they pay your group $35, 
which is the regular WPA membership fee. Your group keeps $5 and sends the remaining $30 to WPA.  

RETURN THIS FORM TO YOUR SUPPORT GROUP LEADER

I want to be a member of WPA and my local homeschooling group!

Name:

Address:

Phone number:

Email:

Support group name:

Support group contact:

Support group leader: Checks should be written to your group. Please send one check (to WPA) with the total for all
forms that have been collected. You can send the forms or a list of names and contact information for all who joined,
$30/member family for WPA, your group keeps $5/member family.

Do you want to purchase a WPA handbook?  Visit us online at www.homeschooling-wpa.org

Would you like to volunteer?  Contact us at wpa@homeschooling-wpa.org  There is a job for everyone.

Wisconsin Parents Association • PO Box 2502 Madison, WI 53701 • 608.283.3131
wpa@homeschooling-wpa.org • www.homeschooling-wpa.org 


